23/07/2019

To

The principal,

Aditya Engineering College(A), |
Surampalem.

Letter of Recognition

This letter extends. our warmest regards and appreciation for the NSS V(;Iunteers and

' staff for their relentless service in organizing the “JAL SAKTHI ABHIYAN” on 24 July 2019
in our village (P.Nayakampalli).The volunteers have taken the initiate and spread the awareness

about the water scarcity and the ways to collect, store rain water in optimum level and creating

awareness on importance of water in daily life.

We are very happy to be associated with Aditya Engineering College (A) and shall like

to continue the same.
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P Nayakampalli Village
Gandepalli Mandal,

East Godavari District
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